@Church of entral Africa Preshyterian
Synod of Blantyre

Generyl Secretary

Telephone: Blantyre 0 B36 744 Office 1.0, Box 413

0l B36 787 GS Blantyre

Email: btagrnod@broadbandmw.com Mulawi
3d August, 2020

- Rev. Dr. Mark Mueller
The Acting Executive Director
Outreach Foundation

Dear Rev. Dr. Mark Mueller,

VOTE OF THANKS FOR THE BOREHOLE PROJECT

[ write this letter on behalf of the CCAP Blantyre Synod, to express our
vote of thanks and gratitude for the 5 boreholes that have been done in
different Presbyteries.

Sir, we all agree that water is life and has no alternative; you have served
and saved lives of so many people. We are all very grateful.

The demand is still very high and need for more boreholes. You may wish
to consider in the near future adding five or more boreholes Sir. As of late
water has been posing a very big challenge, as Malawi has been
experiencing drought.

Thank you very much for your timely assistance. May the Good Lord bless
you abundantly!

Yours in the Lord’h‘_‘sw_\__/'}il}e_ya;d,_ ol

/) ’, : ( P‘? B‘c\“tm

I 7Tl ‘ - ; V4 C‘(J s h{‘rﬂl ue::e\*azgo‘/\\

Rev. Dr. Billy Gam L ne \ \
'} A U ?g?ﬂ

GENERAL SECRETA \?

~_ 2, "\0: /
.)f ‘%mxmndv’*"“) i i'»;

“Lox 413 1—'43'4“-"-»‘/
oy W I

i o s




